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JANUARY 10TH MEETING
[12956] December 20, 2000 TO: FIXED-INCOME ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 15-00 RE:
JANUARY 10th MEETING A meeting of the Institute’s Fixed Income Advisory Committee has
been scheduled for Wednesday, January 10, 2001 at 2:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at
the Institute’s offices on the 12th floor, in the David Silver Conference Room. Please
complete the attached response form and fax it to Stephanie Holly (202/326-5827) by
Friday, January 5, 2001. If you have any questions regarding the meeting please call me at
(202) 326-5923. The meeting will focus on a variety of topics relating to fixed income
securities, including disclosure and price transparency issues, the MSRB’s municipal market
issues forum, revisions to Article 9 of the Uniform Commercial Code, and possible actions to
repeal certain exemptions under Rule 15c2-12. If there are other items that you wish to
discuss at the meeting, please include them on your response form. Barry E. Simmons
Associate Counsel Attachment Attachment (in .pdf format)
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